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The Honorable Judge Stivers:
My name is Janet Owen. I live at 100 Walker Street in Blackshear, Georgia 31516. I am a former network marketer who worked with Faraday Hosseninipur for approximately 10 years. We both worked the I2G program in different organizations. During that time, I developed a close relationship with her. I am very much aware of Faraday’s ethics and how she conducts her business

Faraday is a woman of integrity and honesty who was always willing to help others develop their business without any expectation of financial gain. She would not lie nor mislead anyone. If anyone said she did, it is not true.

Unfortunately, I along with Faraday and thousands of others believed in the “Vision” presented by I2G corporate. Doyce Barnes, Richard Anzalone and Richard G. Maike participated in three-way calls with me on numerous occasions to help in recruiting new I2G representatives. They touted their credibility, the exciting products they had, the ones they were going to have and especially the long-term income for the representatives. It was exciting. We all, including Faraday, were duped into this “opportunity” with no reason to suspect otherwise. 

These marketing opportunities cannot be proven to be legitimate or otherwise. After I2G, I resigned from the industry.

I close this letter with the fervent hope that the legal system treats Faraday fairly. She should not be punished in any way for believing and doing what thousands of others did. She just recruited better, and she was more visible. 

I would vouch for her integrity anytime.

Respectfully,

Janet Owen

